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The McKinney Community Development Corporation Project Grants Subcommittee 

met at 5:00 p.m. on October 1, 2020, in The Grand Hotel ballroom located at 114 W. 

Louisiana Street, McKinney, Texas. 

MCDC board members present: Chairman Jackie Brewer, Vice Chairman Rick 

Glew and Board member Kathryn McGill. 

Staff present: MCDC President Cindy Schneible, Assistant City Manager Kim Flom 

and MCDC Administrative and Marketing Coordinator Linda Jones. 

The Project Grant subcommittee met with Rick Wells and members of his leadership 

team to discuss a restaurant project in Downtown McKinney.  Mr. Wells provided 

background on the various restaurant partnerships including nonprofits and discussed key 

components of their company’s mission including sustainability, education and local 

resourcing. 

The subcommittee members had an opportunity to ask questions and tour the 

building being renovated for this project. Mr. Wells indicated that he is in conversations with 

other city entities and will follow-up with MCDC once he has a better understanding of 

avenues for project funding he may pursue.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

         

      Mary Barnes-Tilley, Secretary 


